
5  Work-friendly  Cafes  with
Great Wi-Fi in Madrid
While setting up a home office in a café is typically not part
of  Madrid’s  culture,  there  is  a  large  population  of
international  people  and  students  living  here  who  enjoy
finding places where they can spend hours on end with their
laptops.

As there is an abundance of quaint, work-friendly cafés in the
city, the struggle primarily lies in finding one with strong
Wi-Fi. So here’s a list of lovely cafes with great Wi-Fi in
Madrid.  They  all  boast  a  comfortable  working  space  and
delicious coffee beverages to help you get your work done!

Lolina Vintage Café
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As its name suggests, this cozy café will instantly make you
feel as though you’ve stepped back in time. Its vintage décor,
comfortable  sofas,  and  lamps  create  a  comfortable,  cozy
atmosphere that invites all to sit and do work. There is an
upstairs and downstairs area, both with plenty of space and
tables. The Wi-Fi is provided upon placing your order and is
quite  strong,  almost  never  fading  out.  Depending  on  how
crowded  the  café  is,  the  Wi-Fi  may  be  slightly  weaker
downstairs.  Nevertheless,  Lolina  Vintage  Café’s  Wi-Fi  is
definitely dependable for those who need to work online.



This café offers a variety of dishes and coffee beverages,
including  vegan  milk  for  individuals  of  all  dietary
restrictions to enjoy. Once you’ve finished your work, the
signature cocktails may be just the post-work treat that you
and your friends are looking for.  

Photo from Facebook
Address: Calle del Espíritu Santo, 9
Metro: Tribunal

HanSo Café
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If you prefer to work more so in the “hustle and bustle” of
the city, you’ll love the trendy HanSo Café. Located on Calle
del Pez, this café is famous for its picture-worthy coffee
beverages that taste just as good as they look. While this



café has good Wi-Fi, you may find that it is better suitable
for light work assignments, where peace and quiet are not a
necessity. With the visually appealing coffee beverages that
attracts the crowds, HanSo Café is definitely not a substitute
for a library. Nevertheless, if you’re looking to switch up
your work place, this is a fabulous café to explore both alone
and with friends.

Photo from Facebook
Address: Calle del Pez, 20
Metro: Noviciado

La Bicicleta
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Perhaps you prefer natural light or people watching while you
work.  If  so,  you’ll  love  the  bar  window  seating  at  La
Bicicleta  that  looks  over  the  charming  Madrid  street  and
square. If the window seats are taken when you arrive, there
are plenty of large tables in the café to spread out and do
your work.

You’ll find many people working from their laptops in this
café, taking advantage of the strong Wi-Fi and top quality
100% Arabic coffee that is offered. If you’re in need of a
quick pick-me-up meal while working, you may treat yourself to
one of La Bicicleta’s delicious tapas dishes. Also read our



previous article about La Bicicleta.

Facebook
Address: Plaza de San Ildefonso, 9
Metro: Tribunal

Café de la Luz
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If you’re in need of a cozy place that feels as though you’re
in your own home living room, Café de la Luz may become your
new work place of choice. Located on Calle de la Puebla, this
charming café offers a couple of tables along the windows, bar
seating,  comfortable  sofas,  and  a  wood-burning  stove
fireplace. The warm, comfortable atmosphere that this café
boasts will surely eliminate any work-related stress you may
have. The reliable Wi-Fi connection will also make working a
breeze, where you won’t have to worry about losing connection
at any moment while feeling productive.

Facebook
Address: Calle de la Puebla, 8
Metro: Chueca / Gran Vía

La Colectiva Café
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University students will love La Colectiva Café, which offers
the same working atmosphere as a campus study center does.
Upon entering the café, it may not seem like much, with only a
few bench seats and tables. However, if you go downstairs, you
will find plenty of space with large tables and comfortable
sofas.

Many people choose to work at La Colectiva Café because it is
very quiet downstairs, making it quite easy to focus. The
strong Wi-Fi allows you to do anything from searching online
to enjoying a Netflix study break. While the menu may be



slightly more on the pricey side compared to other cafes, it
may be well worth it if you’re searching for a work-friendly,
comfortable space to complete your tasks.

Facebook
Address: Calle Francisco de Rojas, 9
Metro: Bilbao

While there are numerous cafes and quaint locations in Madrid
to work at, these five destinations will surely inspire you to
get quality work done without the hassle of having to seek out
strong Wi-Fi. With this list of cafes, you’ll no longer have
to worry about arriving to the café, ordering your drink, and
setting up your computer, only to discover that the Wi-Fi
isn’t strong.

Thanks to these work-friendly cafés with great WiFi in Madrid,
you  can  enjoy  feeling  part  of  the  vibrant  city  while
accomplishing your daily online tasks and treating yourself to
delicious coffee beverages!

By Haley Grant
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